
  MEDFORD UU's August 2015 Newsletter   
 
The Medford Unitarian Universalists meet on the second and fourth Sundays at 1 
PM in the Classroom Annex to the Medford Senior Center, 510 E. Main St., off E. 
8th Street near Riverside.   
 

 

August 9
th

:  Our speaker has had to postpone his talk due to technical 

issues, so we will probably have one more discussion of “meaty questions”.  

The dialogue has been versatile and interesting in the past several, so we 

hope to continue in that vein. 
 

 

August 23
rd

: Kathleen Herrell:  Forgiveness 

        Kathleen Hering, a member of the Rogue Valley UU, the 
Church of the Larger Fellowship, and an active member in many 
communities on social justice issues will be doing a service on 
the practice of forgiveness.  She enjoys creating presentations 
which allow you the opportunity to be interactive. (Interacting is 
not a requirement.)   
 

 

The first meeting in September will involve a general community 

gathering, so please consider suggestions, concerns, etc. for discussion. 

 

 

The August “Out to Lunch bunch”  outing will be held on the third 

Tuesday, August 18
th

  at 11:30 a.m., at Rosario’s Italian Restaurant,  

2221 West Main Street, Medford, near the intersection of Lozier Lane. 

Anita is in charge.  There are seven “regulars”, but others are always 

welcome, but let the “leader” know so she can alert the restaurant and have 

an appropriate table reserved. 

 

 

Quote: Each problem that I solved became a rule which served afterwards to 

solve other problems.   Rene Descartes in “Discourse de la Methode. 

 

Editor:  Send quotes, poems, and other interesting addendum to the editor at 

eversrite@gmail.com 

 

 


